
May 10, 2021 

Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Richard T. Howell AT&T 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 208 S. Akard St. 

#2510.02 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
T: (214 )757-8099 
F: (214 )746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 

FILED 5/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03973-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Docket Number 20210045-TP Approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, and 
Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and HFA of Florida LLC ("CLEC") 

Mr. Teitzman : 

On February 23, 2021, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a 
AT&T Southeast filed for approval an Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale, and 
Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and HFA of Florida LLC. 

This letter is submitted to replace the filing description used on the cover letter dated 
February 23, 2021 . 

The Interconnection Agreement filed for approval is an Interconnection, Unbundling, 
and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and HFA of Florida LLC. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this submission. 

Sincerely, 

/4~1./~ 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 

mailto:rh2514@att.com



